SCDOR Notes --- September 18, 2019

NOTE on PDF/Word versions of SCDOR LOI:
FTA SES does not like the Word version of our LOI that has the SCDOR logo on the front page.  So, I created both a PDF version and then a no logo Word document that FTA SES does like.  I prefer the Word document, but just in case some prefer PDF…you have an option. 

NOTE on Software Developer Guide:
As a supplement to the LOI and to provide guidance to developers, SCDOR will be providing a Software Developer Guide in the next few weeks.  This guide will be posted to FTA SES and possibly the agency’s software developer page as well.  I only control what gets posted to FTA SES and will make sure it makes it here.  

NOTE on 2D Barcode for South Carolina:
This information will be shared with developers by our forms group, if it has not already.  If they have not shared yet, you didn’t hear it from me.  SCDOR will not be supporting 2D for Corporate or Partnership returns for tax year 2019.    

[bookmark: _GoBack]Looking forward to working with you all again this year!  Everyone is one year closer to retirement!
Keith
